
August 30th, 2010 

Anne Cole 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Heather Hills Utilities Application for increase in Miscellaneous Service Charges 
Docket No. 100369-WS - Request for approval of proposed changes to 
increase miscellaneous service charges in Manatee County. 

Dear Mrs. Cole, 

We are the new owners of the utility system and are withdrawing our request for an 
increase in miscellaneous service charges. 

Our new name is : Heather Hills Estates Utilities LLC. We will re apply for the 
miscellaneous service charge increase in this new name. 

Thank you, 

Heather Hills Estates Utilities LLC 
W i J  

Chris Stephens 




